
regon 
Kate Brown, Governor 

February 4, 2021 

Jose Garciia 
PO Box 571 
Aurora, OR 97002 

Reference: Application GR-471, GR Registration GR-453 

Water Resources Department 
orth Mall Office Building 
725 Summer St NE Ste A 

Salem, OR 97301-1266 
Phone: 503-986-0900 

Fax: 503-986-0904 
www.Oregon.gov/OWRD 

The partial assignment by proof from Alfred, Carl, and Lucile Hofmann to Jose Garcia has been recorded 
in the records of the Water Resources Department. 

The Departments records will now show Alfred, Carl, and Lucile Hofmann, and Jose Garcia as the 
registration holders of record. 

A registration is not a perfected water right, and will in the future be adjudicated. 

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number 134397 
covering the recording fee is also enclosed. Excess fees in the amount of $25 .00 were received, a refund 
check will be mailed separately. 

Sincerely, 

Mary F. Bjork 
Water Rights Program Analyst 
Water Right Services Division 

Enclosure: Original Request and Receipt #134397 

cc: Data Center, OWRD (cover letter, request & map) 
File 


